
Davidson, Florene, EMNRP

From: Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 11:13 AM
To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD; Brooks,

David K, EMNRD
Cc: Catanach, David, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD; jamesbruc@aol.com; Tim

Harrington; Jordan L. Kessler
Subject: Case No. 15791: Application of Rockdiff Operating for an SWD (South Culebra Unit

Well No. 1)

Gentlemen: On August 17,2017, the Division held a hearing in this matter. The record reflects the matter was set for 
hearing by the Division because "there is Atoka production within two to three miles of this proposal." Hearing Tr. at 
20. Mewbourne is an operator of Atoka wells within this area and upon learning of this application after the August 
17th hearing has been in discussions with Rockdiff regarding some concerns with the proposed injection 
operations. Both Mr. Bruce (who represented Rockdiff at the August 17th hearing) and myself (who was recently 
contacted by Mewbourne about their concerns) have been contacted by our clients and informed Rockdiff and 
Mewbourne are working on agreed "stipulations" to be included in any proposed order to address Mewbourne's 
concerns. We therefore request the Division withhold issuing an order in Case No. 15791 until these stipulations can be 
presented to the Division in a joint letter. Neither Jim nor I believe an additional hearing is necessary at this time.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Michael H. Feldewert 
Santa Fe Office 
505-988-4421 
505-983-6043 (fax) 
mfeldewert<ja)hollandhart. com
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